
 
Through God, We 

Love, Laugh and 

Learn. 

ST. MICHAEL’S CE (VC) FIRST SCHOOL                                                                                                                        
Weavers Lane                                                                                                                           

Stone                                                                                                                              
Staffordshire                                                                                                                              

ST15 8QB 

T: 01785 334930 
email: office@st-michaels-stone.staffs.sch.uk 

Twitter: @StMichaelsStone 
 

Headteacher: Mrs J Wass BA (Hons) NPQH  
    
 

 

                                                    

13th May 2024 
            

                  
 
Dear Parents and Carers  

Year 2 Visit to Peak Wildlife Park 
 

As part of our English lessons, next half term we will be taking the children to Peak Wildlife Park 
for the day on Friday 14th June. 
 
We will leave school at 9.15 am and will return in time for the end of the school day. 
 
We will be looking around the park and each class will have an educational talk run by the trained 
staff.  
 
Your child will need a packed lunch and plenty of drinks with them. A free lunch can be ordered 
from the school kitchen. This will contain a cheese sandwich, packet of crisps, a biscuit/cake, 
piece of fruit and a drink. 
 
School uniform will need to be worn and please can you also ensure that they have sun cream 
and a sunhat or a raincoat depending on the weather on the day. 

We would like to thank the PTA for subsidising the cost of this trip and would like to kindly ask 
parents for a voluntary contribution of £11.85. Could we please ask that payments are made on 
SchoolMoney by Friday 31st May. Please note that this trip will not be able to go ahead if we 
receive insufficient contributions. 

Please complete the online form to give permission for your child to attend this trip and let us know 
if they require a packed lunch from the kitchen: 

https://forms.office.com/e/nRWxjdSXAi  
 
Thank you.  
                       
Ms J Silvester and Mrs R Williams-Fenton 
 
Year 2 Class Teachers 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/nRWxjdSXAi

